
Official Says Cuban Doctor with
Ebola is Stable

Havana, November 20 (RHC) -- The Cuban doctor who contracted Ebola while treating patients in Sierra
Leone is in stable condition, a Cuban health official said Wednesday.

According to Jorge Perez, director of the Tropical Diseases Institute from Havana, Dr. Felix Baez Sarría
has so far only a reduced fever and no further complications.

"He's doing fine. He's lost a little appetite, but otherwise has no complications at the moment," Perez told
Reuters a few hours before he was due to travel to Geneva, where the Cuban doctor is to be transferred
for treatment.

Baez, a specialist in internal medicine, is the first Cuban to have contracted Ebola.

Some 165 Cuban healthcare workers have gone to Sierra Leone to help in the ongoing campaign against
the spread of the deadly virus. Another 53 have been deployed to Liberia and 38 in Guinea.

Baez, who is married with two children, was due to arrive in Geneva late Thursday. He was one of 15,000
volunteers for the Ebola mission and one of 465 who received training in Havana.

"Be strong, Dad, everything's going to be all right. All of Cuba is waiting for you," the doctor's elder son,
second-year medical student Alejandro Baez, said in statements to local reporters.
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